
Port of Skamania County <port@portofskamania.org>

Fwd: New Construction numbers
2 messages

Port of Skamania Accounting <accounting@portofskamania.org> Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 3:45 PM
To: Wanda Scharfe <port@portofskamania.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Port of Skamania Accounting <accounting@portofskamania.org>

Date: Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 3:45 PM
Subject: Re: New Construction numbers

To: Leslie Moore <moore@co.skamania.wa.us>


Well if you don't need it we will just leave it the way it is.  We only meet once a month and would have to call a special
meeting to get a new resolution.

Cindy


On Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 3:30 PM Leslie Moore <moore@co.skamania.wa.us> wrote:


Cindy,

 

I just wanted to let any of the districts know that were affected by the change to be notified. If you wanted to just provide
a new Levy Certification that is all I need. Honestly you wouldn’t have to do anything but I wanted to let you
know that
you would be receiving 21.91 less then what I had originally told you. If it was more I would need a new one to make
sure you could collect the max. Sorry for any confusion!

 

 

Leslie L. Moore


Chief Deputy 

Skamania County Assessor's Office

240 NW Vancouver Ave


P.O. Box 790 

Stevenson, WA 98648


(509) 427-3723

 

Hours: Monday-Thursday 07:30am to 5:30pm

Closed Friday’s and all major holidays

 

Website: www.skamaniacounty.org
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From: Port of Skamania Accounting 

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 3:17 PM

To: Leslie Moore <moore@co.skamania.wa.us>

Subject: New Construction numbers

 

**
WARNING: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe. **

 

Leslie, 

 

I did not receive the email with the change until after I got back to the office from dropping the paperwork off to you. 
We will prepare new documents and try to get them to you tomorrow. 

 

Thank you


 

--

Cindy Bradley

Finance Manager

Port of Skamania County

PO Box 1099

Stevenson, WA  98648

509-427-5484

accounting@portofskamania.org

-- 

Cindy Bradley
Finance Manager
Port of Skamania County
PO Box 1099
Stevenson, WA  98648
509-427-5484
accounting@portofskamania.org

-- 

Cindy Bradley
Finance Manager
Port of Skamania County
PO Box 1099
Stevenson, WA  98648
509-427-5484
accounting@portofskamania.org
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Port of Skamania Accounting <accounting@portofskamania.org> Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 3:47 PM
To: Wanda Scharfe <port@portofskamania.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Leslie Moore <moore@co.skamania.wa.us>

Date: Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 3:46 PM
Subject: RE: New Construction numbers

To: Port of Skamania Accounting <accounting@portofskamania.org>


Ok, sounds good.
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